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St Francis Catholic Primary School Morley 

Breakfast & Afterschool club 

This week the children have enjoyed celebrating Chinese 
New Year. The children helped Mrs Ho make spring rolls 
and they have all enjoyed trying new foods with the 
chopsticks even Miss Warne had a go at eating a spring 
roll using chopsticks!  

Meet the 
team! 

 

-Mrs L Humphreys 
(BASC Leader) 

-Mr M Allen (BASC 
Deputy Leader) 

-Ms T Sharp 

-Miss C Warne 

-Mrs G Ho 

-Mrs B Jennings 

-Mrs K Stott 

-Mrs A Fisher 

-Mrs M Jameson  

mailto:office@stfrancismorley.org.uk
http://www.stfrancismorley.co.uk


Snack menu 

If you ever feel any child 
is at risk, please contact 

our Child Protection 
team: 

 

Mrs Gibbons              
Headteacher / SENDCO 

 

Miss Grayston                    
Assistant Headteacher  

 

 

Mrs Harrison          
HLTA / Learning mentor 

 

Mrs Walker                    
Chair of Governors 

 

Or ring Duty and Advice 
on: 0113376 0336 

Safeguarding 

Prayer for the  
week 

Monday-Hash browns with 
beans/hoops 

 

Tuesday-Tomato pasta with 
garlic bread  

 

Wednesday-Fish finger wraps 

 

Thursday– Pancakes  

 

Friday-Homemade pizzas 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Certificates this week! 

Connie in Reception for getting stuck in 
all the activities and always smiling! 

 

Phoebe in Y5 for being a fantastic role 

model too all her peers! 

Pancakes!!! 

 

On Thursday (8.2.2024) the children will 
make and eat pancakes with fillings such as 
lemon, sugar, chocolate spread and syrup! 
Please let the team know 
if you don’t want your 

child to participate . 


